
 

Burnstown Beach – NOW OPEN 
The Burnstown Beach is now open to the public.  

Public washrooms will be open from 10:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. and will be cleaned 

twice daily according to the Renfrew County and District Health Unit. 

Please remember: 

 Physical distancing must still be practiced between groups 

 There must not be more than 10 people in your group 

 The playground is still CLOSED 

 If you feel ill or have been in contact with a suspected case of COVID-19, 

refrain from using the beach area 

 Help keep our beach clean – pick up after yourself 


